
ALTERNATE / STORM HOME 

 

Nashua Schools wants to be prepared in case we would find it necessary to send school buses 

home early, or if we were not able to send buses out at all due to weather conditions. If buses 

were to be sent home early, we would immediately try to contact you. If for some reason we 

were not able to get in touch with you, your child(ren) may have to be kept in Nashua. 

 

Nashua Schools is requesting that parents of all bus students try to find an alternative home in 

town that your child(ren) could stay in the event of our not being able to reach you should we 

send buses out early, or in the event that buses were not able to run at all. 

 

Please complete this form and return it to the Nashua School Secretary as soon as possible. 

 

CHILD(RENS) NAMES: 

 
1. ________________________________________  

 
2. ________________________________________  

 
3. ________________________________________  

 
4. ________________________________________  

 

 

NAME AND PHONE NUMBER OF FAMILY THAT WILL PROVIDE A STORM HOME FOR 

YOUR CHILD(REN): (Please note that should you not know of anyone to list, there are Nashua 

School Staff Members that are willing to provide shelter for students. If this is the case for you, 

just put “Staff Member” as your choice, and we will make sure your child is placed safely with 

one of them should the events described above happen.) 

 

1. ________________________________________  Phone # _______________________ 

1
st
 Choice 

 
2. ________________________________________  Phone # _______________________ 

2
nd

 Choice 

 
PARENT'S 

SIGNATURE: ______________________________________  DATE: ___________________ 

 

 


